
HOM Birthday Book Club 
 
The Head O’Meadow Birthday Book Club is back for another 

year!  This is a great way to help increase the HOM library 
collection with quality books purchased through donations 
made in your child’s name for his or her birthday.  These 
books become the property of the Head O’Meadow School 

Library and will be shared with children for many years to come. 
 
On the last Wednesday or Thursday of every month the birthday children will 
come to the library for a birthday celebration.  Children select a new, hard cover 
book from a variety of titles chosen by our school librarians, Mrs. Bjorklund and 
Mrs. Murphy.  Children then bring the book home for approval and if acceptable, a 
bookplate is placed in the book indicating the book was given in his or her honor.  
August birthdays are celebrated in September; July birthdays are celebrated in 
June.   
 
To participate in the HOM Birthday Book Club, please complete the form below and 
send in a check for $17.00 per book made payable to HOM PTA.  Be sure to mark 
Birthday Book Club on the outside of the envelope.  (Please do not combine this 
check with any other PTA checks.) 
 
If you have any questions please call Mrs. Beth Murphy, HOM Library Media 
Specialists at 203.270.6177 or send an email to either:murphye@newtown.k12.ct.us 
 
 
Yes! Please include my child(ren) in the HOM Birthday Book Club.  Enclosed is a 
check for $17.00 payable to HOM PTA for each book donated. 
 
Child’s Name:            Birth Date:  Birth Year: 
Teacher:              Grade:   
Child’s Name:             Birth Date:  Birth Year: 
Teacher:     Grade:   
 
Parent’s Name:    Telephone #: 

mailto:murphye@newtown.k12.ct.us

